
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Cardiff                           Term: Summer 2 2024-2025            Topic: Mary Mary Quite 

Contrary  
What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We have had the most wonderful 

term in Cardiff class! In English we 

have been focusing on the story 

called Supertato, The pupils have 

enjoyed reading the story on the 

whiteboard during each English 

sessions.  

In maths, we have been focusing 

on shapes. The pupils have enjoyed 

looking for the shapes in a tuff tray 

full of rice and naming what each 

shape is called.  

In PSHE, we have been learning lots 

about what sounds we may hear in 

the garden during the summer and 

planting cress seeds. The pupils 

enjoyed putting the mud into the 

pots followed by sprinkling the 

seeds on top. 

We have continued to practice our 

transitioning skills across the school 

grounds, One of our favourite times 

is heading over to secondary library 

to explore all the books.  

During cooking we have been 

making ice lollies, The pupils have 

enjoyed choosing what juice they 

would like to use to make there ice 

lollies and have been practicing 

there pouring skills. 

We loved when the lorry came to 

visit us! The pupils enjoyed climbing 

into the lorry cabin and pressing the 

horn.  

We hope you have a lovely 

summer holidays!  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of Summer 2 – Tuesday 22nd July 

Inset days 3rd and 4th September 

Start Autumn term 1 – Friday 5th September 

School closes at 1pm for staff training – Friday 12th 

September. 

 


